CONCORD HIGH SCHOOL
P&C ASSOCIATION

We help our community thrive

Building Sub-committee meeting, Concord High School P&C Association

ABN: 43 317 153 298

Thursday 7 April 2022, 11am via Zoom

Attendees: Kathryn Zerk (P&C President), Linda Dunkin (P&C Vice-President), Natasha Mogilin (P&C Vice-President)
Apologies: Victor Newby (CHS Principal), Jeff Siebels (Asset Management)

Item Responsibility Timing
Welcome Natasha Mogilin

Agenda

1. Update progress oval encapsulation and seating - JS

2. Discuss availability of ShakeUp Architecture toilet renders - JS Natasha Mogilin

3. Update on P&C conversations with state and Federal MPs - NM

4. $150,000 Community Building Partnerships grant funding - NM

5. Agree a date early term 3 to discuss plans from GW Architects - All

Items discussed

1. No one from the school or Asset Management was represented to update on
the following items.
o Update progress oval encapsulation and seating - JS

Discuss availability of ShakeUp Architecture toilet renders - JS
Update on P&C conversations with state and Federal MPs - NM
$150,000 Community Building Partnerships grant funding - NM
Agree a date early term 3 to discuss plans from GW Architects - All

O O O O

2. Meeting noted additional Federal funding is available for school toilets and is
dependent on being able to access ShakeUp Architecture toilet designs
prepared for Croydon Park HS. To date we have not received these designs
despite constant requests. This is truly a missed opportunity to fix the largest
driver of student dissatisfaction at the school.

Kathryn Zerk,
Linda Dunkin,
Natasha Mogilin

3. The P&C met with the Member for Drummoyne, Federal Shadow Education
Minister, and has been in contact with the Member for Reid’s
office.Outcomes of these conversations were.

o Extremely strong support of the P&C architect commissioned
document and designs outlining a vision, plan and materials that can
be used right now to upgrade the school

o The beauty of the designs is they can be delivered NOW, and as
items such as carpet and furniture need updating at the school, they
can be updated so they are consistent with the materials provided by
the architect.

o Everyone has told us to progress, with the architect plans and that
we should not wait for School Infrastructure

4. $150,000 Community Building Partnership grant change
o We expressed our dissatisfaction with the lack of progress of toilet
designs that the $150,000 is intended to fund, and the Member for
Drummoyne agreed
o The Member for Drummoyne has submitted a change to the grant
for a more ‘shovel ready’ project which will be to upgrade the Maths




common by creating an additional General Learning Area (GLA or
classroom)

o The Member for Drummoyne suggested every time we need to
update carpet, furniture, fabrics, paint or wall coverings or any
similar item at the school we should follow the architect’s palate that
was provided

We reflected on the Member for Drummoyne’s comment at our inaugural P&C Building subcommittee

“We need a united voice to upgrade the school, to something we can all be proud of”

Next Meeting Proposed time: Thursday 9 June 2022, 11am




